
 

Early this evening, we learned of Governor Hogan’s guidance to allow limited outdoor visitation 
starting this weekend to some Maryland nursing homes. There are a number of criteria that must be 
met to be eligible to allow the outdoor visitation. At this time, The Village at Rockville is not able to 
extend outdoor visitation to our residents and family. While we regret that we cannot currently 
provide for outdoor visitation, we are diligently working towards the opportunity to have our families 
and residents together again. As we’ve expressed many times, we are grateful for your support, 
patience and encouragement as we continue to navigate these unprecedented times.  

 

To: All Residents, Families and Team Members  

From: Kyle Hreben, Executive Director 

Date: June 19, 2020 

Subject: Response to Governor Hogan’s limited 
visitation announcement 


